
Regarding the Daily Mail report on Ukrainian Biolabs 

 

The British Daily Mail published screenshots of the leaked letters stating 

that Hunter Biden, the son of the US President, is involved in biological research 

in Ukraine. 

Biden Jr.'s letters say he helped Metabiota sign an $85 million contract with 

the U.S. government. He also organized a meeting between Metabiota 

representatives and the management of the Ukrainian energy company Burisma 

Holdings to implement a "scientific project" for the construction of high-level 

biosecurity laboratories in Ukraine. 

The documents show that in 2014, one of Metabiota's top managers 

approached Hunter Biden with a question on how the company could contribute 

to "cultural and economic independence from Russia," which, as the publication 

notes, is "an unusual goal for a biotech firm." 

Metabiota has created a number of biolabs in Ukraine to "study infectious 

agents or air-transmitted toxins that can cause potentially fatal infections."  

The World Health Organization reported that it had cooperated with 

Ukrainian laboratories and "strongly recommended that the Ukrainian Ministry 

of Health and other responsible authorities destroy particularly dangerous 

pathogens to prevent possible outbreaks." 

Full Daily Mail report: https://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-

10652127/Hunter-Biden-helped-secure-millions-funding-military-biotech-

research-program-Ukraine.html 
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